
SRC 

To Whom it May Concern, 

My name is Anthony Cipolla, I am the coordinator of the Student Representative Council 
(SRC) at Sydney Boys High School. I am writing to you on behalf of the SRC.  

Some time ago we wrote a submission regarding a grand walkway that was to be built 
through Moore Park to the SCG and the SFS. In that submission the SRC suggested a 
pedestrian walkway over Anzac Parade and the removal of the pedestrian lights currently 
used by students from Sydney Boys High School, Sydney Girls High School as well as 
the public.  

This would have removed a peak hour traffic problem and given all pedestrians safer access across Anzac 
Parade during peak times and major sporting events. We now assume this project has been put on hold for the 
Light Rail to be constructed.  

The student body would still like the relevant authority to take into consideration the incorporation of a pedestrian 
crossing when construction of the Light Rail takes place. This pedestrian access could be incorporated into the 
form of the bridge or tunnel used by the Light Rail to cross Anzac Parade.  

We hope you will consider this safety improvement within the scope of the South East Light Rail project as a 
means to 'kill two birds with one stone'.  

 

Yours Sincerely 
Anthony Cipolla 
SRC Coordinator 
Sydney Boys High School 


